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I am writing in support of LD 1787, which would provide public funding for key law 
enforcement positions.  This bill would encourage more people to run for office. 
Mainers could trust that DA's, sheriffs, and county commissioners could carry out 
their duties impartially without being beholden to donors or corporate interests.
Please support LD 1787.


